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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

78, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

i : ROYal 9166
Tel hi Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone’ R
. eﬁ:‘iadprug { Overseas: Committee, London, E.C. Telex No.: 24305

9th January, 1963.
Dear Sirs,

Motorship "SPETSAI PATRIOTY

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the
ond instant, the contents of which have been noted.

Your acceptance of the internal structure of the
fore and aft peak tanks,based on the tightness of the
bulkheads,is not considered a gufficiently strong
reason for recommending despensing with the examination
of these tanks, particularly in view of the ship's age
and the instructions contained in my letter of the
12th November. These points should be borne in mind
when dealing with future gimilar cases.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
APAPA



